File No.BCW-11099/3/2022-SECTION(BCW)-Dept. of BCW

1/189761/2022
Government of West Bengal
Backward Classes Welfare Department
Administrative Building,
DJ-4,Salt Lake City,Sector -1I,Kolkata-700091
Notice
No.1177-BCcwW Date: 2¢-0OH- 2022

As per Order No. 24-F(MED) dated 16.02.2022 of Medical
Cell, Finance Department, all the existing beneficiaries
under West Bengal Health Scheme pertaining to Backward
Classes Welfare Department above the age of 5 years are
hereby requested to include their Aadhaar No. in the
database of WBHS Portal positively by 30.06.2022, failing of
which they may face problems in future.
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